
JUDGES LICENSING REPORT – September 2020 
This report is submitted by the Chair of Judges Licensing and is current as of 9/25/2020 
========= 
Notes from Judges Licensing: 

As a reminder, the requirement for maintaining a judges license by judging at least once every two years has 
been suspended for 2020 due to the COVID-19 pandemic. If you have not judged since 2018, make sure you 
obtain an assignment in 2021. 

Another reminder: I have witnessed recent events where an exhibitor says they have video evidence of 
something the judge did not see in a course. Any video is not reviewable and cannot change a score or call. The 
judges have all handled these incidents with grace and gently told the exhibitors that videos cannot be used. 
Great handling by our judges. 

 

Gregory Breitbach 
Chair Judges Licensing 

NOTICES:   
The following individual(s) has been granted a Provisional License. 
    Wayne Olson, 21690 Cnty Hwy E, Cornell, WI 54732, 715-877-1640, wolson308@yahoo.com 
 
The following individual(s) have applied for a Regular License.  An * indicates the second publication.  

Linda D'Antonio, G, Ib, Sa, SW, Sing 
*Sabrina Wright-Hiller,  SA, Sing 

 
The following are additions/updates/corrections to the current judges list.   
    *Deann Britton, 303-249-2844 

*Torrea Leborn, 484-639-2640, swanmanorborzoi@gmail.com  

Laura Young, 425-686-2323 
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